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October 1, 2025 

SECOND NOTICE 

Dear Retiree, 

We are writing to remind you that effective November 1, 2025, the Alaska Electrical Trust 
Fund (AETF) will discontinue mailing printed check stubs with your retirement benefit 
payments. This change is part of our continued efforts to improve efficiency and reduce 
administrative costs. 
 

What This Means for You: 

• You will continue to receive your pension benefit payments as usual—either through 
direct deposit or by check, depending on your preferences and Plan records. 

• However, printed check stubs will no longer be automatically mailed beginning with 
the November 2025 payment. 
 

Need a Printed Stub? 

If you need a copy of your check stub for your records, tax filing, or personal reference, you 
may request one at any time by contacting the Administrative Office. 

Contact the Administrative Office: 

           Call: (907) 276-1246, option 1             Visit: 701 E. Tudor Suite 200 
            Anchorage, Alaska 99503 

           Email: pension@aetf.com  
            Office Hours: 8:00am – 5:00pm         
            Monday through Friday 

 
We appreciate your understanding and support as we make this transition. Please feel free 
to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Laurie Butcher 
Executive Administrator 
Alaska Electrical Trust Funds 


